
Inform members that The Forum:
•	 is the “voice of the fellowship”
•	 contains fresh, contemporary sharings each month
•	 contains Al-Anon and Alateen meeting topics
•	 shares World Service Office (WSO) news

Sharing Recovery, Unity, and Service 

Information and tips  
for GRs as Forum Representatives (F-2)

Announce at meetings that The Forum, as a concept, is Conference approved, and encourage its use 
in meetings. Please refer to the Al-Anon/Alateen Service Manual (P-24/27) for more information.

Encourage individual members to subscribe (gift subscriptions are also available). Have Forum order blanks 
(S-41) available. (Order blanks are available at your local LDC or by ordering on-line through the WSO.)

Encourage your group to subscribe, so that the magazine will always be visable at your group and handy for 
meeting topics.

Distribute the Forum Writing Guideline (F-1) and encourage members to submit their sharings to  
The Forum. Members’ sharings are what makes the magazine a relevant recovery tool.

Suggest an occasional writing meeting.

Introduce newcomers to The Forum.

Consider a group project to provide a gift subscription to new members.

Share with enthusiasm what The Forum means to you and your recovery.

Remind members that The Forum is written by members, for members. Encourage your group to use 
Al‑Anon Faces Alcoholism as an alternative for public outreach projects. 

Thank everyone for supporting The Forum.
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